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Dear Engl". Bake-Angeles. 

Greetings from the National Commission for ( 'ulrure and the Ans (NCCA)! 

This is in response to your request (in bchalf e f Housy Realty Corporation) for an NCC/\ 
clearance for the construction of a proposed twenty six (26)-storey Warehouse Building with 
Mezzanine and Roof Deck. located in 671 Madrid Street San Nicolas. Manila. as required by the 
Housing and Land Use Regulatory Board (HLURB}. 

Upon review of your Site Development Plan (SDP) [Annex Al. the result is as follows: 

• the National Historical Commissim of the Philippines' (NHCP) inspection 
has indicated that there is no hcrita.{C structure present on the site; 

• the National Museum (NM) [CPR:)-CA-CL-2017-01] has cleared the project 
but it is still subject 10 their specific recommendations stated in the 
Archaeological lmpacl Assessment Report. 

As you have been cleared by the abovemenrioned cultural agencies. you arc hereby 
g·rJnted the clearance for the construction of the twenty six (26)-storcy Warehouse Building. 
This Commission also advises you on your Strict compliance with the attached SDP and the 
existing policies of the City of Manila regarding bui.ding heights as the site falls into the High 
intensity Commercial/Mixed use zone (C-3/MXD). under Section 14 of the Manila Zoning 
Ordinance of 2006. 

This Commission ,,.,;11 be monitoring the deve opment of your project until its completion 
to ensure that you will not depart from your SDP. Ary change you make to your submitted SDP 
will be subject to the Commission's review. If you have any inquiry. you may contact Ms. Mara 
T. Logarta of the NCC/\ Cuhural Heritage Section through phone number 527-2192 local 525 or 
E-mail: heritagelaw@ncca.gov.ph. 

We hope for your strict compliance. 

With assurance of our highest esteem and war nest regards. 

Engr. LUClLLE BALCE-ANGELES 
General Manager 
Balce-Angeles Consultancy Service, 
2/F A TC Center, 148 Karpiunan A ve. St. 
Ignatius. Quezon City 
Tel. No. 913-6085 
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